
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 11, 2017 
 

Item 15, Report No. 44, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 11, 2017. 
 
 
 
15 FERAL CATS 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following resolution submitted by Councillor 

Tony Carella, dated December 5, 2017, be approved; and 
 
2) That the following Deputations and Communications be received: 
 

1. Mr. Martin Field, Somerville Street, Oshawa, and Communication C1, dated 
December 4, 2017; 

2. Ms. Monica Sudds, Oren Street, Kleinburg, and Communications C3, dated 
December 5, 2017, and C4, dated December 5, 2017, submitted at the meeting; and 

3. Ms. Francesca Ciccodemarco, Cheltenham Avenue, Woodbridge. 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Whereas, issues respecting city policy in regard to feral cats were raised by various deputants at 
the November 13 meeting of the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, and by written 
correspondence over recent weeks to members of city staff, and copied to the mayor and members 
of Council. 
 
It Is therefore recommended: 

 
That appropriate staff provide to the Committee of the Whole at a meeting no later than 
Q2 2018, a comprehensive report respecting feral cats, such report to take into account 
recent deputations, correspondence, and any other relevant information on this matter. 

 
  


